
Announcements for Friday, November 2, 2018 

- GSA will be hosting an art show and auction after school from 3:30-6:30 on Wednesday, 

November 14th. Non-GSA members may donate artwork for service hours. See Mrs. Brown in 

N212 with any questions. 

- Don’t forget, the Blood Drive is next Tuesday, November 6th.  Sign-ups will be during lunch 

today. 

- The Icemen Hockey Game is tomorrow!  Come out for Bartram Night at the Arena. Use the 

code jaxicemen.com/BTHS when you purchase your tickets. 

- Juniors and Seniors, this is a reminder that if you signed up for the University of North Florida 

College Visit, this will be happening TODAY during 2nd period.  You must have your pass signed 

by your teacher.   

- Juniors and Seniors, you can also sign up for the Fashion Institute of Design & Merchandising 

from Los Angeles, California who is coming on Monday, and Florida School of the Arts coming 

next Friday.  Please sign up in Guidance and get the appropriate passes that need to be signed 

by your teachers. 

 

 


